Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub
Minutes
February 8, 2021

Meeting called to order at 6:30 by Mike Richards WD8BTI.
Introductions were made by 17 members in attendance.

Minutes of January (over the air) meeting were read by Mary Wharton, They were approved
and excepted as read.

Treasures report was given by Jane, NBMOW approved and excepted
50-50 drawing is won by Debbie $16.

Unfinished Business nothing to discuss

New business
Two new members John (Greg) Brandon KJ4YHF and Allen Fleming KEBQOW we're both
accepted as new members.

Jerry reported that two or three people have contacted him by email concerning being tested
and those referrals were forwarded to Ken Harris WALLM.

Mike reminded everybody that Field Day was coming up in June 26 and 27th to be exact and
he passed around a picture of the new shelter at Fort Boreman Hill. Notes were made to rent
the cabin must be secured and the shelter rented for field day.

Jerry KAHNJW mentioned that he had been contacted about using PayPal to pay our dues.
After some discussion it was felt that at this time we did not have enough business to warrant
getting involved with PayPal. a motion was made to table the subject for the time being and
that was passed.

It was moved to adjourn by Bob and seconded by Jim. Meeting adjourned at around 7 o’clock
minutes by Mary Wharton.



